
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 12:04 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting (City Council Declaration of an Emergency with 
Attendant Orders) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
(City Council Declaration of an Emergency with 
Attendant Orders)  

Chad Downey submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting (City Council Declaration of an Emergency with Attendant 
Orders) 

Item: 1. REPORT 20-0167 CITY COUNCIL DECLARATION OF AN EMERGENCY WITH 
ATTENDANT ORDERS 

eComment: With a rush on the grocery stores not enabling families to have proper food stores 
on hand, and the layoffs that will ensue at these businesses, it is not in the interest of the town to 
be so restrictive. We shouldn’t panic, can use social distancing, and continue to monitor the 
situation. Is laying off all the workers at these businesses really what we want to mandate? 

 

 

 


